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Dear Yvette, 

Re: GRO-A ---- D.o.B.[GRO_A -57 

GRO-A 
._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._. 

Thank you for passing on the bad news of a patient with von Willebrands disease 
who has recently contracted Non A Non B Hepatitis from cryoprecipitate. 

As I predicted it was passed on to me to deal with. Hopefully it would appear 
that the Caesarian Section was a recent event, and with any luck we should still 
have all the recent sera stored. 

Yours sincerely, 

G RO-C 

Dr. V.J.Martlew, 
Consultant Haematologist. 
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